From: Sandy Braden

To: Kelly Bacon (CD)
Subject: Proposed waste lagoons/ponds
Date: Tuesday, August 25, 2020 10:36:02 AM

To Whom It May Concern:

The placement of and digging of these two proposed sewage lagoons is not a good idea. The possibility that there
could be pollution of the ground water and a threat to the general air quality to residents in the area because of the
ponds location is a very real threat.

| suggest that the water and air pollution problems that currently exist in the lower Yakima Valley because of
manure lagoons and the over usage of dairy manure and biosolids waste on nearby lands be used as examples of
what not to do or allow to happen.

The fact that there have been several lawsuits because of this pollution that have cost the Yakima Valley dairy
industry some major money should be a warning to your county officials that they need to NOT approve this
proposal.

Thank you.

Sandy Braden

FOTC
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